
[image: image1.wmf] 


Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 22nd May 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,
It is hard to believe that this is already the final week of this term. We are ending the term with our ‘Science Week’ which will see the children trying lots of practical science investigations. Last Friday in assembly, Mr Mayling ‘wowed’ the children with a range of experiments such as demonstrating how to make slime, creating a CD hovercraft and making a lava lamp. Hopefully, he gave the children lots of ideas they can try on Wednesday’s demo day. We are looking forward to seeing what experiments the children bring in.

On Tuesday, some Year 5 and 6 children will be taking part in a cricket festival at the Thame cricket ground. We hope they have an enjoyable time and that the weather is better than last week. Hopefully, we will also get sunny weather on Wednesday when the Nursery is holding its ‘Teddy Bears Picnic’ fun day. Anyone with children aged 1 – 5 years old is welcome to come and join the children for this fun day.

Today, we will be holding our celebration assembly to hand out all the Gold Stars that were awarded last week. Below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star in all the classes:

Elsie Dedman (Reception Class) – fantastic work in her reading
Corey Poole (Reception Class) – trying really hard in his phonics work
Ethan Butterfield (Class 1) – for using cubes to check his maths work
Haydn Stacey (Class 1) – helping tidy the sand even though he doesn’t like the feel of it!
Joshua Gregory (Class 2) – working very hard with Mrs Hipwell on his reading comprehension this week
Lily Washington (Class 2) – trying so hard with her reading comprehension
Henry Croxford (Class 3) – For using a number line so well to divide bigger numbers

Luca Stevens (Class 4) – for being such a helpful member of the class

Summer Crisp (Class 4) – for her fantastic progress in reading
Lilly Ann Scott (Class 5) – continued hard work and concentration n TTRS
Polly Matthews (Class 6) – for always being so polite and helpful and having such a positive attitude
Well done to all the children who received a Gold Star award. The choirs are singing at the village centre fun day on Saturday 10th June. Please could you return your permission slip as soon as possible to say whether you will be able to join us on the day. If you have lost the letter, come to the office and ask for a new one.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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